
THE COMPASS

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Monday, Jan. 13th- B day

●

Tuesday, Jan. 14th - C day
●

Wednesday, Jan. 15th - D  day
●

Thursday, Jan. 16th- E Day
●

Friday, Jan. 17th - A Day
●

On the horizon…
Jan. 20th - No School - Teacher In-Service
Jan. 27th - Kindergarten Roundup ‘20 Parent 
Meeting at 6:00
Jan. 31st - Kindergarten Roundup at 9:00 - 
no school for current kindergarten students

Office Contact Information
Phone - 402-289-1007
Fax - 402-289-3035
Tracy Santelman, Admin Assistant - 
tsantelman@epsne.org

Troy Sidders, Principal - tsidders@epsne.org

Visit our website at:
www.elkhornweb.org/arborview/

Subscribe to our calendar here:
http://www.elkhornweb.org/arborview/calen
dar/

From the principal:
Arbor View Families,

We had a great first week of 2020 at Arbor View. The kids and the 

teachers didn’t waste any time getting back into the swing of things to 

keep learning at the forefront. Thanks for all of your support each and 

every day. 

Kindergarten Roundup for 20-21 -
Please see the link if you have a child who will be ready for Kindergarten 

next year. If you know of anybody who needs this link please share it 

with them as well.

Our Kindergarten Roundup parent meeting is scheduled for Monday, 
January 27th at 6:00pm. The roundup date for new kindergarten 
students is Friday, January 31st from 9:00-11:00.
https://www.elkhornweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/AV_20-21-K
indergarten-Roundup-Form-1.pdf

In This Issue - 
Pg. 2 - PTO News/Yearbook information
Pg. 3 - Nurse Information
Pg. 4 - December/January District Information
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YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! Order forms 
have been sent home already.

$15/book
$5.00 name personalization
$3.00/icon

Order your yearbook by March 27, 2020
Make checks payable to:
Arbor View PTO
OR
Order online at www.schoolannual.com
Click on “Buy your students yearbook”
Enter Arbor View Elementary, Elkhorn, NE

If you have any questions please contact
Bethany Harnisch at yearbook.arborview@gmail.com

PHOTOS YOU TAKE COULD BE IN THE YEARBOOK!
Photos of our students on field trips, class parties, and 
school events.
We want to see lots of student faces, the more students in 
the photos the better.

Send photos to us at
yearbook.arborview@gmail.com
(please include the event and grade in your email)

PTO News

Meetings for the year - mark your calendars
*childcare should be available beginning with the September meeting 
*All meetings are held in the Arbor View Media Center unless 
communicated otherwise

No December meeting
Monday, January 6th @6:30 -
Monday, February 3rd @6:30
Monday, March 9th @6:30
Monday, April 6th @6:30
Monday, May 4th @6:30

● Want to know what’s happening at Arbor View? Come like 
the Arbor View Elementary PTO page on Facebook!

See what’s going on, how you can get involved, and help us to make 
Arbor View Elementary the best it can be.
https://www.facebook.com/ArborViewElementaryPTO/
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Notes from the Nurse…     Erin Bryant, RN

         ebryant@epsne.org

Thank you to our awesome health screen volunteers. We couldn’t have done it without you!

If your child had results that indicated a need for further evaluation, you should be receiving those referrals in the 
mail. Once they see a health care provider please return a copy of the completed referral, so I can update your 
student’s health information. Thank you!

As we head into the winter months, we see an increase in cold and flu symptoms. Please keep your child home if 
they have a fever of 100* or greater, vomiting/diarrhea, persistent cough, unknown rashes, pink eye, or in general 
not feeling well. This helps your child get well faster, and helps reduce the spread of germs to other students and 
staff. 
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December 2019
January 2020

District Reminders
Tech Savvy Parent Tips - Apps to Know

TikTok is a social media app that allows users to generate video content   including singing, dancing, 
or simply talking, as well as interact with other user’s content covering a wide variety of topics.   
Similar to other social media apps, TikTok accounts are created with a default privacy setting of 
Public, allowing any user to interact with the content posted, send private messages, and capture 
location information.  To protect youth utilizing TikTok, a user account can be set to Private to allow 
only Friends to see and interact with posted content and Location Sharing may also be turned off 
completely.  

TikTok focuses mainly on music, so there is a potential that youth utilizing the app will encounter 
age-inappropriate content.  TikTok does attempt to prevent this by hosting a separate section for 
children that allows access only to clean, curated videos and disabling commenting, searching, or 
posting their own videos.  However, due to the ability to circumvent the required process that enable 
the Children’s section, Common Sense media suggests the app be used for ages 16+.  

For more information about TikTok and other social media apps to watch for, visit 
www.commonsendmedia.org.  

http://www.commonsendmedia.org

